
From: Allen, Chris <callen@sfg.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/3/2013 1:51:13 PM
Subject: Meeting

Christian – are you (or someone of your choosing) around next Thursday (Jan 10) for a follow up meeting with Tim 
from Student’s First?  I am meeting him in Columbia for the day and it may be helpful for him to give you an update.
 
Thanks, let me know.
Happy New Year,
Chris.
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